
    Al-Anon District 25            
North Peninsula Daly City to Burlingame  

State of California 

 

  District 25 Public Information & Outreach  

Our District is committed to sharing information about Al-Anon and Alateen with the broader  

community within the guidelines set by the World Service Office and the Northern California 

World Service Area. Al-Anon members are encouraged to participate in one or more of the  

following outreach efforts sponsored by our District.   

1. Posting and/or sharing Flyers about Al-Anon and Alateen in our District in various 

 locations in your community. Some common places to post the attached flyers are 

 libraries, community centers, or any spot that has a public bulletin board. 

2. Volunteers to participate in one of the Outreach Events our District is asked to attend 

 throughout the year. Please contact our District Public Information and Outreach 

 Coordinator afgdistrict25outreach@gmail.com to help with any of these events listed  

 below that may of interest to you. 

   a. Skyline College Health Fairs in October and April 

   b. San Mateo Voices of Recovery Events 

   c. HOPE Events 

   d. OYE Latinx Youth Events 

   e. Local Holiday Events 

 3. Share Al-Anon and Alateen literature and meeting schedule with Health Care 

 professionals so that they can refer clients as appropriate. Research from the World  

 Service Office found that one of our members joined Al-Anon based on the 

 referrals from mental health professionals.  
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